
STUDENT BULLETIN

Thursday, December 1, 1966

FLU SHOTS: The second flu shots will be given Monday, December 5» 1966 
in the following hours: 1 1 :3 0  - 12:00 a.m.

4:00 - 6:00 p.m.
And Tuesday, December 6, 4:00 - 6:00 p.m.
Please see LeAnn Cearley as soon as possible if you can't come 
then.

FROM THE REGISTRAR: The Veterans Administration is making a special effort
to get your checks into the mails before the Christmas Holidays. 
Certificates of Attendance for November should be submitted to 
VA as early as possible in December.

If you are changing your residence from the address previously 
furnished the Veterans Administration for check mailing purposes, 
you are urged to provide the local Post Office with a temporary 
forwarding address during the Holiday Season.

PLAY NIGHT: There will be a play night in the gym on Friday evening, Decem­
ber 2, at 7:30. The faculty will be playing against the Varsity 
basketball team. Come and watch the COMEDY!

FROM THE MISSIONARY SOCIETY: Our Christmas project is to write letters to 
U.S. servicemen— Project Daystar II Peter 1:19

The following addresses are those to whom you may address your 
letters:

The Missionary Society requests that the students go directly 
to prayer bands tomorrow (December 2).
The meeting places are:

Chaplain's Office 
1st Battalion 
1 st Marine
FPO San Francisco, Calif.

Chaplain
3rd Marine Amphibious Force 
FPO San Francis''1-' ^alif.

96602

Lt. Col. Thomas D. McGrath 
Headquarters
1 st Calvary Division (Air Mobile) 
Office of the Division Chaplain 
APO San Francisco, Calif. 964-90

1 . Homeland
2. Mexico-C. America
3. South America
4. Far East
3. European-N. East
6. Africa

Chapel
S-2
C-3
F-l
Chapel overflow room
C-2


